
 

 

 

 

Family Picnic  

and  

Enterprise Afternoon 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to invite you to join us on Wednesday 19th July for our Family Picnic and 

Enterprise Afternoon. 

You are invited to join the children at 12:30pm and bring your own lunch. Please feel 

free to bring your own picnic blankets and chairs too. 

If your child would like a school picnic lunch, this can be ordered through the link that 

will be sent separately from the school office. This will be the choice of school dinner for 

that day and we ask that you pre-pay unless your child is eligible for free school meals. 

Any child not requiring a school picnic lunch must bring their own packed lunch. 

During the afternoon, each class in Years 3 -5 and those children in Year 6 not attending 

the residential, will be holding their very own stall to raise money for some new games 

and equipment. They will be given a budget by the PFA and challenged to increase the 

money invested by as much as possible.  

We will also have performances from the school choir and Mrs Sills’ Dance Club. The 

PFA will be holding a raffle and refreshments will be available to buy. 

School will finish at the normal time of 3:15pm, however parents and carers who are 

present will be able to take their children home from 2:30pm. 

We hope that you will be able to join us!  

 

Thank you,  

Mrs Charlesworth 

 

 


